
 

March 28, 2022 

 

 

To Montgomery County Council Public Hearing March 29, 2022:  

Re: Casa Ruben Inc. Pediatric Mobile Medical Vehicle   

 

My name is Tony Allen. I write in support of Casa Ruben and Dr. Ligia Peralta so that 

Montgomery County provides funds to buy them a mobile vehicle and operation support to 

expand their medical work in the community to serve those who would otherwise not have 

access to health care for a variety of reasons.   

I have witnessed Dr. Peralta’s community work and her commitment to help those most in need 

to provide access to the best possible health care available to them. 

Sincerely,  

Tony Allen  


